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18 April 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Wednesday 26 April 2023 

I write to inform you that all students will be leaving the Academy at the earlier time of 2:20pm on 

Wednesday 26 April 2023, as this is options evening for Year 9 students where all teaching staff will be 

involved in preparing for this. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, should you wish to discuss this further please do not 

hesitate to contact my PA Carole Hill e-mail: Carole.Hill@nba.e-act.org.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michelle Scott 

Headteacher 
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